
 

Port of Fleetwood 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 013 of 2024 

Fleetwood Marina Slipway 
 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that the Fleetwood Marina Slipway has been closed until 

further notice to facilitate the salvage of the sunken vessel Viking Warrior. 

For any further information please contact Fleetwood dock on vhf channel 12 during tide 
times. 

 

Fleetwood Notice to Mariners remaining in force  

No 001, 002, 003, 004, 008, 010 & 012 of 2024 

 

Steve Hearn 

Marine Manager, Fleetwood 

7th May 2024 


